

Pierre VAN DER HAEGENDirector General
DG Secretariat

Mr David Cabo ask+request-305-3e2221a3@asktheeu.org

11 April 2013

LS/PvdH/13/11

Request for public access to ECB documents

Dear Mr Cabo,

On 2 April 2013 the European Central Bank (ECB) received your request for access to "all communications between the ECB (including Mr Draghi) and the Spanish Finance Ministry and banking restructuring fund (FROB), from March 1st 2012 to June 30th 2012, related to the Bankia bail-out plan proposed and implemented by the Spanish government during 2012".

Having looked into this matter, we would like to inform you that the ECB did not correspond with the Spanish Finance Ministry or with the Fondo de Reestructuración Ordenada Bancaria (FROB) in the period from 1 March to 30 June 2012 on the Bankia bail-out plan.

Yours sincerely,